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Please be advised that our October Membership Meeting WILL NOT be 
held on the second Friday of the month at the Union Hall; instead, we will 
be holding the meeting on Sunday, October 24 at the Local 478 Training 
School prior to the start of our Oktoberfest gathering.
We are making this change to further improve our Covid 19 protocols as we 
continue to make the health and safety of our members our top priority.  This ab-
breviated Membership Meeting will begin at 10:30 AM and will include our service 
pin ceremony. The address for the Training School is 240 Cheshire Road in 
Meriden.If you have any further questions,
please call the Hall at 203-288-9261.

Stay Safe,  Garry Gyenizs

local 478 oct meeting.indd   1local 478 oct meeting.indd   1 9/24/21   8:09 AM9/24/21   8:09 AM




